real estate development + management

May 7, 2015

Mark Salerno

Windy City Amusement
914 West Main Street
St. Charles, IL 60174
Fax (630)443-4548

Mr. Salerno,

Thank you for your interest in Northgate Plaza, we have reviewed your request to
organize a Family Carnival for the following dates August 7-9 and October 16-18 .
DDL Property Limited as agent for Northgate Plaza (Aurora) gives Windy City
Amusement approval for securing the proper permits and approvals from the City of
Aurora to use the east side of the Parking lot for the Carnival. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank You,
Aaron Dvorkin
President DDL Proeprty, Limited

a,w&@u-a_\‘

DDL Property, Ltd. ® one trans am plaza drive ¢ suite 120 * oakbrook terrace, IL. 60181
630.627.0606 ¢ info@ddlproperty.com




